
 

Star of the Week 
Aldi’s Kit for Schools 

We are collecting the Team GB stickers 

that Aldi are giving out whenever you 

spend £30 in any Aldi store which will 

give our school the chance to win 

£20,000 to kick-start a health legacy 

for school. 

If you, your family or friends have any 

stickers you would like to donate to 

school, please send them in with your 

child or drop them off at the school 

office. 

Thank you for your support. 

 

Children in Y3-Y6 who would like to be considered to represent the views of their 

class on the School Council need to prepare a speech outlining why they should 

be voted for.  Paper based resources can be used as computers will not be 

available.  The children will have the opportunity to present their speech from 

Monday next week.  Elections will take place on Friday 20th September 2019. 

Applications for Ethos, Charity, E-Safety and Global Awareness groups will be 

given out on Monday and will need to be completed by Thursday 19th September 

2019. 

All school groups will be announced on Monday 23rd September 2019. 

The following children have 

been awarded Star of the 

Week for showing our 

Christian value of: 

‘HOPE’ 

RecD -      George    

RecP -       Krystal  

RecV/W -   Cohen  

Y1L-          Abigail  

Y1B -         Lily  

Y1C-          William         

Y2K -        Joel  

Y2R -        Molly 

Y2C -        Jacob  

Y3E -        Frankie  

Y3H -        Eli  

Y3W -  Amelie 

Y4D –      Daisy  

Y4B -        Emily  

Y4LMc -   Katie  

Y5A -        Harry  

Y5CU/LT- James      

Y5S -  Toby  

Y6H -       Emily 

Y6C -       Will  

 

 

Together we aim high and with God’s love we can fly. 

Please remember to top-up your child’s 

Parent Pay account in order for them to 

receive snack and/or a school lunch. 

St Philip Westbrook News  

 

 Follow us on Twitter 

@StPhilipCEAP 

Friday 13th September 2019 

School closes on Friday 25th 

October & we return on Monday 

11th November 2019. 

KS2 Pupil Groups 

www.stphilipwestbrook.co.uk  

Dates for Forthcoming  Events 

September 2019 

20th—School group elections. 

23rd—Y4 Swimming. 

23rd—Announce school groups. 

30th—Y4 Swimming. 

Parking 

Our local PCSO has asked for us 

to remind you not to park on or 

near the zebra crossings when 

picking up or dropping off your 

children, she is very concerned 

that, despite repeated requests, 

this is still happening as it is 

very dangerous and there have 

been some near misses. 

Thank you for your co-operation 

in ensuring the safety of all our 

pupils. 

http://www.stphilipwestbrook.co.uk/


Together we aim high and with God’s love we can fly. 

Applying for a Year 7 Place for September 2020  

 

 

 

 

We will be running a Holiday Club at Half Term 

for children who attend St Philip’s as follows: 

Week Commencing  Monday 4th November 

2019  

£15 per FULL day - 8.30am to 5.00pm 

£8 per HALF day - flexible to individual       

requirements but no more than 4 hours. 

Application forms can be found on the school 

website, please complete and send into school 

as soon as possible. 

Please note that the club will only run if we 

have enough children on each day and the 

places will be allocated on a first come first 

served basis. 

Flu Immunisations 

 

This week the children will have brought 

home a flu immunisation consent form 

for you to complete, please return this to 

school by 20th September 2019. 

 

Thank you. 

To apply for a year 7 place for September 2020, you will need to 

register your family’s details using the Citizen Portal and then 

complete an online application form.   

Please find attached a secondary information leaflet which 

contains important information regarding the registration and 

online application processes. You are advised to read it carefully 

before applying. 

The on-line facility will be available from 2 September 2019 until 

the closing date of 31 October 2019. 

 Please send any email enquiries to  

stphilips_primary@warrington.gov.uk as other school accounts are 

not monitored on a daily basis. 

Applying for a Reception Place 

for September 2019. 
 

Parents of children born on or 

between 1st September 2015 and 

31st August 2016 need to apply for 

a place for their child in Reception 

Class for September 2020.  The 

online application is available from 

2nd September 2019 up until 

midnight on 15th January 2020. 

Please remember to complete a 

supplementary form from school if 

you wish to be contacted regarding 

our open events which will be held in 

November 2019. 

Mrs Davidson's Y4 class enjoyed an 

afternoon at the orchard learning about 

classification.  They played some 

identification games and found different 

living things in the natural 

environment.  They are looking forward to 

returning to complete the work they have 

started!   

 

Our new School Councillors will be 

visiting the orchard soon to plant spring 

bulbs. 

Westbrook Orchard Visit 

http://www.google.co.uk/url?sa=i&rct=j&q=&esrc=s&source=images&cd=&cad=rja&uact=8&ved=0ahUKEwjSuYrNidTUAhVDQBQKHccKBuIQjRwIBw&url=http%3A%2F%2Fwww.steppingstonespreschool.org.uk%2Fholiday-club-brackley.asp&psig=AFQjCNGP4WIdatNaTuzg-jDaXs-Kn27PMw&ust=1498

